

March 27, 2001

Dario D. DiMare Dario Designs 205 Walnut Street Framingham, MA 01702

Dear Dario:

Thank you, Dario, for taking part in the SNPA Newspaper Operations Conference in Birmingham. Since I took last week for some needed R&R, this letter has been delayed – but the sincerity still is fresh.

We received limited evaluations from the audience (typical) but here are some comments about "How Safe Are You": "WOW," "great, a very big concern to everyone," "good discussion," "very important issue; please look at having more of this type session in the future," "very informative and fun." Every person ranked this program a "7" – highest possible.

We have just two evaluations on the "postpress" session and it was ranked a "6" and a "7" with one comment: "enjoyed conversing with others about some of the same concerns that I have."

Dario, for years, you have been a valuable member of the Production Committee and an active participant in the program. You are a treasure to SNPA! Thanks for everything.

Sincerely,

Parole

Carole Kallansrude Meetings Director